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TO: Joachim W. Eberhardt, President & CEO, Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC and Dr. Ralf Speth Chief Executive Officer of Jaguar Land Rover

Dear Sirs:									October 8, 2015

As the proud and happy owner of a custom ordered 2013 Jaguar XJ Supersport I am writing you in regards to an issue I am having in getting my Mataiva wheels reconditioned. I have taken the wheels to 2 wheel repair/refinishing companies here in Atlanta and both are unable to refinish the wheels because they are unable to procure the paint/powder coating materials from anyone, including JLR North America. I have even asked my JLR Dealer’s Parts manager to see if he can get either the “paint code” or the paint material. He informed me that as these were proprietary to the wheel manufacturer ATS Leichtmetallräder GmbH and that they would not give that information or material to your company. Yesterday I sent an email via ATS’s website regarding this and have not heard back.
The reason that I am contacting you, both, is that I am quite certain that you don’t want your customers to not being able to maintain their Jaguars in pristine condition and that someone at your level might contact their supplier and get this straightened out. Especially for the 2016 North American Market as this wheel will be standard on the SWB XJ Sport models.

The wheel information: Manufacturer Part Number: AW9M1007BA. Jaguar part # C2D10952 (Rear Wheel) and C2D10951 (Front Wheel).

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Robert Hirsch
VIN#: SAJWA3FC5DMV40633
 




